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PUBLIC NOTICE - F.S.C Public Warnings 
Content goesThis notice is issued by the Financial Supervision Commission (“the Commission”) in 
accordance with the powers conferred upon it under Section 30 of the Financial Services Act 2008. here 

Berkley Assurity Limited 

Steven Harrison  
The Commission has recently become aware of correspondence which is purported to have been sent by a 
Steven Harrison of a purported company called Berkley Assurity Limited. 

Within the correspondence it is claimed that the above named entity has an address of “St Georges Street, 
Douglas, IM1 1AJ, British Isles”. We can confirm that this is a real street in the Isle of Man, however, we have 
been unable to identify the above named entity at any address within that street or any connection or 
association with any genuine entities located there.  

The above entity claims to be “a wholly owned subsidiary of Berkley Surety LLC”. Berkley Surety Group LLC 
is a genuine entity in the United States. There is no genuine relationship or affiliation between the genuine 
Berkley Surety Group LLC and the above entity. 

The Commission wishes to draw attention to the following observations:  

The above entity is not a company incorporated within the jurisdiction of the Isle of Man. It is not registered as 
a foreign company having established a place of business on the Isle of Man. It is not registered as a 
business name on the Isle of Man.  

The Commission has established no association between the above entity and any genuine Isle of Man 
companies.  

The Commission has established no genuine links between the above entity and the Isle of Man.  

The telephone and fax numbers stated within the correspondence are not genuine Isle of Man telephone 
numbers.  

Under the circumstances the Commission would encourage people receiving correspondence matching the 
above description to refrain from responding to it in any way.  

Any persons who are already involved in any dealings resulting from the above correspondence and have 
concerns should contact the Enforcement Division on +44 1624 689314 or by email to fsc@gov.im.  

Any persons who have paid out funds in relation to the above correspondence or who have provided 
personal financial details in relation to the above correspondence should consider contacting their local 
police fraud unit without delay.  

FSC reference: CD/16/2010  

18th May 2010 

Financial Supervision Commission
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Address: P.O. Box 58 
Finch Hill House 
Bucks Road 
Douglas 
Isle of Man 

Post Code: IM99 1DT 
Telephone: 01624 689300
Fax: 01624 689399
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